
 
 

Mrs S Pennington: Head Teacher  
Swarthmore Road, Selly Oak, Birmingham, B29 4JT 

Telephone: 0121 675 2489 

 

 

 
27th  January 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 1 Visit to West Midlands Safari Park 
 
Year One’s learning challenge this term is ‘How can we care for different animal around the 
world?’ We have arranged for children in Year 1 to visit West Midlands Safari Park on Monday 
9th March.  We will be travelling with Dudley Coaches, leaving school at 9am to return by 
3.20pm.  
 
All children will be provided with a packed lunch from the kitchen. 
 
We are asking for a contribution of £15.91 per pupil to cover the cost of this trip. Children are 
not allowed to bring any spending money. 
 
Please ensure that your child wears full school uniform with sensible shoes. Trainers or pumps 
can be worn instead of school shoes. As the weather at this time of year can be changeable, we 
advise that children bring along a light waterproof coat. 
  
In order for your child to participate in this trip please make payment on Parent pay by 9am on 
Friday 6th  March.   
 
Please keep this letter for your future reference. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss Holden and Miss Kemp 

Year 1 Teachers 

 

 

 

 
Email: enquiry@northfieldmanoracademy.org.uk 

Website: www.northfieldmanoracademy.org.uk 

 

 

 

 
                                                                            


